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U ' 18th January 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

It has been brought to my attention there is one case of chicken pox within our pre-
school.

Please see NHS link for symptoms and advice.

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/chickenpox/

This is an excludable disease, onset of the first sign of any pox symptoms for a
minimum of 5 days.

We strongly advise if your child is poorly and feels uncomfortable with it after the 5
days to keep them at home cared for until they are 100% better. Each case is
different and sometimes the child has only a few spots and recovers quickly.

I have attached our Sickness and illness policy to refer to.

Please can you inform myself or any of the CLB team as soon as reasonably possible, if
there are any cases of any illness. We will never disclose the child in person who has
contracted the illness.

Many thanks for your co-operation.

Kindest regards
Clare and the CLB Team


https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/chickenpox/

